
 

 
 

 

 Permex Petroleum Corporation Launches New Investor Relations 

Website 

 

Vancouver, British Columbia, April 1, 2021 -- Permex Petroleum Corporation (“Permex” or the 

“Company)” (CSE: OIL) (OTCQB: OILCF), today announced the official launch of its new investor 

relations website dedicated to providing timely company information to current and prospective investors. 

To access the new site, visit Permex’s Website at www.permexpetroleum.com, and click on the “Investor 

Relations” tab directly located at the top right of the homepage.   

 

“The recent pandemic that we have all gone through has certainly changed the way investors and company 

management communicate with each other,” said Mehran Ehsan, President and CEO for Permex Petroleum. 

“ Permex’s business is evolving rapidly, and this new platform enables us to provide our investors with both 

timely updates and historical perspective at a click of a mouse.”  

 

This new service provides investors with greatly enhanced online access to the company’s annual reports, 

filings and analyst presentations, as well as detailed financial and operating data. Investors can also review 

historical stock price and dividend information, and sign up to be notified of new postings on the site. In 

addition , a direct link to the Company’s transfer agent is provided 

 

 

CAUTIONARY DISCLAIMER STATEMENT:  
Neither Canadian Securities Exchange, OTCMarkets nor their Regulation Services Providers (as that term is defined 
in their respective policies) accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release.  

 
Forward-Looking Statements  
Information set forth in this news release may involve forward-looking statements under applicable securities laws. 
The forward-looking statements contained herein are expressly qualified in their entirety by this cautionary 
statement. The forward-looking statements included in this document are made as of the date of this document and 
the Corporation disclaims any intention or obligation to update or revise any forward-looking statements, whether 
as a result of new information, future events or otherwise, except as expressly required by applicable securities 
legislation. Although Management believes that the expectations represented in such forward-looking statements 
are reasonable, there can be no assurance that such expectations will prove to be correct. This news release does 
not constitute an offer to sell or solicitation of an offer to buy any of the securities described herein and accordingly 
undue reliance should not be put on such. Neither CSE, OTC Markets nor their Regulation Services Providers (as that 
term is defined in the policies of either exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
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Or for Investor Relations, please contact: admin@permexpetroleum.com 
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